Ex¢onMobil

12" December, 2018
The Honorable John Peter Amewu
Minister of Energy
Post Office Box SD 40
Stadium Post Office
Accra
Ghana

RE: Confirmation of Deepwater Cape Three Points Indigenous Ghanaian Company

Dear Honorable Minister,

With reference to Ministry of Energy’s request sent December 12", 2018, for a formal letter
of confirmation of ExxonMobil’s selection of its Indigenous Ghanaian Company (IGC) partner
for the Deepwater Cape Three Points Petroleum Agreement, with this letter and per earlier
email correspondence, the signed Deepwater Cape Three Points Petroleum Joint Operation
Agreement and Petroleum Agreement on 28" of November, we confirm Goil Offshore Ghana
Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of Ghana Oil Company Limited (GOIL) as our IGC partner.

Yours Sincerely,
Qs?f/‘é’?/?

Randi Cruz

Managing Director/Venture Manager

CC by email: Deputy Minister, Ministry of Energy (Petroleum)
CEO, Ghana National Petroleum Corporation
MD, GOIL



